COPY.

LIPYD'S REGISTER OF SHIPPING,
KOBE, 16th May,1934.
RECEIVED
31st May,1934.
Dear Sir,

S.S"LUSHAN MARU"
S .S"YSUNGSHAN MARU"

I have received a letter from Messrs. Nisshin Kisen
Kabushiki Kaisha , the Owners of the above vessels,
in which they state that they do not desire to continue
their classification in the Society's Register Book.

I might add that the vessels are engaged in Chéna
coasting.

I am, Dear Sir,
Yours faithfully,

The Secretary,

LONDON.
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